

Reference Number	Status	Matter	Action Point	Document Number in Examination Library
01	Complete	Matter 1	Update Local Development Scheme to reflect requirement to prepare a new Local Plan - identify time or circumstance that would trigger this.	<a href="#">HDC41</a> , <a href="#">HDC41a</a>
02	Complete	Matter 1	Add Cllr Ruth Fletcher's written statement to Examination Library	<a href="#">HDC25</a>
03	Complete	Matter 1	Add John Milne MP's written statement to Examination Library	<a href="#">HDC26</a>
04	Complete	Matter 1	Set out how far HDC's Draft Local Plan July 2021 would have gone towards meeting unmet housing need of NWS HMA authorities before Position Statement. Set out how this would be met. Append records of meetings where relevant. In addition with reference to relevant meetings (providing appended records of what was agreed/disagreed) where any cooperation took place in response the Councils Regulation 19 consultation response, particularly with regard to strategic scale new village proposals (not identified in the Regulation 19 Plan) which claimed to have water neutrality solutions without needing to rely on SNOWS.	<a href="#">HDC29</a> , <a href="#">HDC29a</a>
05	Complete	Matter 1	Set out what cooperation took place for meeting unmet G&T accommodation need. This should include detail of what discussion took place beyond simply understanding need, to identify ways this unmet need could be met jointly. Append records of meetings where relevant	<a href="#">HDC30</a> , <a href="#">HDC30a</a>
06	Complete	Matter 1	Provide note on the Environment Agency work on boreholes, outlining when this commenced and what stage this is at. <i>To include Southern Water too?</i>	<a href="#">HDC31</a>
07	Complete	Matter 1	Provide note explaining the processes moved through in considering how the habitat impacts, which WN is mitigation for, could be overcome through various solutions. Provide notes / minutes on Policy Working Group discussions where WN solutions to impacts on Arun Valley sites might have been discussed, if they exist. Explain Council's position for discounting site specific solutions - why and when.	<a href="#">HDC32</a>
08	Complete	Matter 1	Produce Update Note to outline likely impact of Natural England Condition Survey - both on the habitats and on the issue of water neutrality as an ongoing issues. Explain what working had been done	<a href="#">HDC33</a>
09	Complete	Matter 1	Produce Update Note on Southern Water WRMP update. When is this due? What implications might this have for the issue of Water Neutrality?	<a href="#">HDC40</a> , <a href="#">HDC42</a>
10	Complete	Matter 1	Provide evidence of meeting notes with bodies to facilitate SNOWS coming forward, i.e. Executive Boards demonstrating decision making around resourcing.	<a href="#">HDC34</a>
11	Complete	Matter 1	Add SNOWS Risk Register to the Examination Library	<a href="#">HDC35</a> <a href="#">HDC35a</a>
12	Complete	Matter 1	Provide note on the position of Sport England set out in their reps on age of evidence base. Does evidence base require updating? If not, set out why.	<a href="#">HDC36</a>

Reference Number	Status	Matter	Action Point	Document Number in Examination Library
13	Complete	Matter 2	Brief note on implications on the evidence base of extending the plan period.	<a href="#">HDC37</a>
14	proposed to form a main modification	Matter 2	Make sure policy does not duplicate others in the plan. Consider where criteria are duplicated by other policies and reflect representations relating on site requirements where appropriate.	
15	Complete	Matter 2	Provide a note on how retail evidence remains robust - including detail on Broadbridge Heath with reference CBC retail study. Consider servicing and how that's dealt within the policy.	<a href="#">HDC38</a>
16	proposed to form a main modification	Matter 2	Add 'As identified on the policies map' to Strategic Policy 5	
17	Complete	Matter 3	The Council is to formulate and provide its response to the NPPF	<a href="#">HDC41</a> , <a href="#">HDC41a</a>
18	proposed to form a main modification	Matter 3	The Council to consider a modification to SP7.2.c – so that the best solutions at any point in time can come forward given technologies are constantly evolving. Whilst not a direct action, the Council 'could' also consider the discussion over SP7.1.a	
19	Complete	Matter 3	Written transcript of Andrew Griffith MP speech at opening of Matter 3.	<a href="#">HDC27</a>
20	Complete	Matter 3	Council's response to the WRMP to be put into examination library.	<a href="#">HDC39</a>
21	Complete	Matter 3	Kilnwood Vale decision Judicial Review documents to be put into examination library.	<a href="#">HDC28</a>
22	Complete	Matter 3	Prioritise timeline for provision of Duty to Cooperate (see Actions 5 to 7)	